From: Cecilia Pulido

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 3:15 PM

Subject: SCAG: Supplemental Materials from Next Generation Infrastructure (NGI) Subcommittee Meeting |
Wednesday, September 21, 2022

Dear Members of the NGI Subcommittee,

Thank you for your participation at yesterday’s meeting. The presentations for Agenda Item 3: How Has Travel Changed
with COVID and What Will This Mean for Long-Range Transportation Planning? have now been posted on SCAG’s
website and may now be accessed here: https://scag.ca.gov/post/next-generation-infrastructure-subcommittee-
september-21-2022-full-agenda-packet.

The recording of the meeting will be uploaded and viewable on SCAG’s Meeting Portal in the coming days:
http://scag.igm2.com/Citizens/Calendar.aspx.

If you have any questions on the presentations, please feel free to contact Warren Whiteaker at
whiteakerw@scag.ca.gov

We look forward to seeing you at the next NGl Subcommittee meeting on Wednesday, October 19, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.

Best,
Cecilia
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